
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF FRANKLIN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING & MEETING 

 

In accordance with the provision of Chapter 31, Division 2 of the  

Franklin Municipal Code, notice is hereby given that the City of  

Franklin will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, October 10th, 2023 at  

6:00 p.m. in the Franklin High School Cafeteria regarding Resolution  

#07-24 accepting and appropriating a federal grant from Dept of  

Transportation Safe Streets for All program in the amount of $80,000  

for the purpose of creating an Action Plan for Central Street and  

authorizing the City Manager to execute all documents relating to the  

grant. 

 

 

Provisions for persons with special needs can be made by contacting the 

City Manager’s office, via telephone or mail at least five days prior to 

the public hearing. 

 

City of Franklin  

316 Central Street 

Franklin, NH  03235 

(603) 934-3900 


